RELEASE IN PART B6

From:	H <hrod17@clintonemail.com> Sunday, July 3, 2011 11:21 AM</hrod17@clintonemail.com>
To:	'Ivalmoro
Subject:	Re: Update Tomorrow
Jubject.	Ne. Opdate Tomorrow
I can wait until 6 just so long as I	know I can go thenthats my worry.
Original Message	
From: Ivalmoro	
Sent: Sunday, July 03, 2011 11:17	'AM
To: H	
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	
Checking now.	
Sent from my Verizon Wireless B	ackBerry
Original Message	
From: H < HDR22@clintonemail.c	om>
Date: Sun, 3 Jul 2011 09:58:41	
To: 'Ivalmoro	
Subject: Re: Update romorrow	
What about the shuttle? Are they	also on time? I don't mind taking one this afternoon.
Original Message	
From: Ivalmoro	B6
Sent: Sunday, July 03, 2011 09:46	AM
To: H	
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	
I just heard back from Mark du	e to crew rest issues today, they cannot move our departure time earlier and we have
to keep with 6:00pm. We will mo	onitor storms so you don't leave home too early if something is rolling through.
Sent from my Verizon Wireless Bl	ackBerry
Original Message	
From: H < HDR22@clintonemail.co	om>
Date: Sun, 3 Jul 2011 09:08:38	
To: 'Ivalmoro	
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	
I have a bad feeling about weath	er so I'd rather leave earlier than 6. Thx.
Original Message	
From: Ivalmoro	
Sent: Sunday, July 03, 2011 09:02	AM
To: H	
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	

UNCLASSIFIED U.S. Department of State Case No. F-2014-20439 Doc No. C05786510 Date: 10/30/2015

I just heard back from the team they are monitoring the storms but do not foresee a problem right now. I said I would check in with them at 1:00pm and will report back.		
Original Message		
From: H		
To: 'lvalmoro		
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow		
Sent: Jul 3, 2011 9:01 AM		
I will leave anytime if necessary.		
Original Message		
From: Ivalmoro		
Sent: Sunday, July 03, 2011 08:06 AM		
To: H		
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow	· ·	
Absolutely.	•	
Original Message		
From: H		
To: 'Ivalmoro		
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow		
Sent: Jul 3, 2011 8:01 AM		
I'm worried about the weather forecasts for thunderstorms safe?	. Can you pls check if I should leave earlier (or later?) to be	
Original Message		
From: Ivalmoro(
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2011 10:32 PM		
To: H		
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow		
Sounds good, will lock in now.		
Original Message	•	
From: H		
To: 'lvalmoro@		
Subject: Re: Update Tomorrow		
Sent: Jul 2, 2011 10:30 PM		
Yesthat's great. Thx so much.		
Original Message	•	
From: Ivalmoro		
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2011 10:28 PM	_	
To: H		
Subject: Update Tomorrow		

They can basically do whatever you'd like -- should we say 6:00pm?

B6

Original Message		
From: H		
Γο: 'Ivalmord		
Subject: Tomorrow		

Sent: Jul 2, 2011 10:15 PM

B6

Bill can't get home until late tomorrow so is there any chance I could either leave later or take a later shuttle?

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry